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Otterburn Ventures Inc. 
Suite 1980 – 1075 West Georgia Street 

Vancouver, BC V6E 3C9 

Otterburn Ventures Inc. Announces Name Change to  

Finore Mining Inc. 

 
Vancouver, B.C., September 20, 2011 – OTTERBURN VENTURES INC. 

(CNSX: OTB) (the “Company” or “Otterburn”) is pleased to announce that 
effective September 26, 2011, the Company's name will change from “Otterburn 
Ventures Inc.” to “Finore Mining Inc.”.  
 
At the opening of trading on the CNSX on Monday September 26, 2011, the 
trading symbol for the Company will change from “OTB” to “FIN”.  The new 
CUSIP number will be 31808G103 and the new ISIN number will be 
CA31808G1037.  The share capital of the Company is unchanged. 
 
Peter Hughes, Chief Executive Officer of Otterburn explained, "We believe the 
name change aligns the Company's identity with its focus on our advanced stage 
platinum-palladium-gold-copper-nickel projects in Finland. We are also excited by 
the considerable exploration upside and look forward to further development of the 
project through an aggressive drill program.”  
 
The Company’s new website address will be: www.finoremining.com. 
 

About Otterburn Ventures 

Otterburn Ventures is currently earning an undivided 80% interest in and to certain 
exploration claims known as the Lantinen Koillismaa project. Otterburn will 
continue to focus its attention on identifying and evaluating opportunities for the 
acquisition, exploration, and if warranted, development of mineral resource 
properties of merit. The Company is well funded with approximately $3.5 million 
in cash and approximately 38.43 million shares issued and outstanding. 
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On behalf of the board of directors of Otterburn Ventures Inc., 

“Peter Hughes” 

CEO and Director 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

Peter Hughes, CEO 
petehughes@me.com 
604-802-7372 

Michael Rapsch 
Investor Relations 
778-331-2099 

The CNSX does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


